
 
 
 
February 12, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am very dismayed that once again our rights as parents and citizens of our nation, built on 
freedom, are being threatened. 
 
Many of us have a history of vaccines causing health problems or death in our families. We 
should have the right to use them with caution and according to the best judgment of ourselves 
and our doctor in a per case basis. Anything else is a major violation of our rights. 
 
In my family we use them very cautiously because I am several of my cousins have had very 
negative reactions to them.  
 
Our unvaccinated and almost unvaccinated children are quite healthy. No asthma, no allergies, 
no ADHD etc.  
 
Please let us continue to choose what is best for each child individually. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Palmer 
St. Marys, Kansas 
 


